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Tom Stahl and the Dangerfields
Performs Next in Backyard Bash
Concert Series
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Free concerts in the Vidler's 5&10 parking continue next Thursday, Aug. 3 with Tom Stahl and the
Dangerfields at 6:30 p.m.

Tom Stahl and the Dangerfields will perform at the Aug. 3 Backyard Bash.
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This concert event is sponsored by Great Erie Federal Credit Union.
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A: Tom Stahl is on vocals and guitar with Mark Stahl on keyboards and Sam Stahl on electric guitar. Gary
Kowalski plays drums and percussion and Gary Gorski is on bass guitar.

Q: How long has the band been together?
A: Tom Stahl started performing as a solo artist in 1995 before forming the band in 1997.
Q: Describe your style of music...

A: The Dangerfields have been labeled as R&B, folk, rock, pop, rockabilly and country. Their sound has been
described as a cross between The Eagles, Bob Dylan, Tom Petty & the Heartbreakers and Barenaked
Ladies. We call it “Dangerfieldesque”

Q: What can people expect when they see you play live?
A: High-energy, thought-provoking songs.

Q: Have you played the Backyard Bash before? If yes, how many times and what was it like? If not,
what are you looking forward to?

A: We have played the Backyard Bash six times. It's a great location with a fun engaging crowd.
Q: What do you like about performing in front of people?
A: We enjoy performing songs that make the audience think, laugh and dance.

Q: You’ve made it, you’re a famous touring act selling out football stadiums. If you could have one
band open for YOU, who would you want to take that honor?

A: Wilco

1. What'’s the best concert you’ve ever seen?
A: Bruce Springsteen
Q: Where can people hear your music?

A: Tom Stahl and the Dangerfields will play at Silo City, located at 85 Silo City Row, Buffalo on Saturday,
Aug. 19 from 6 p.m. until 8 p.m.
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The free Backyard Bash series is sponsored by the Town of Aurora and the East Aurora Advertiser. It will be
every Thursday evening in the parking lot between 42 North Brewing Company and Vidler’s. Continue
checking the newspaper and its social media accounts each week to learn more about each upcoming band.



